
Endorsement of Les Linet, MD as my preceptor in psychiatry 
 

I am a Psychiatric Nurse Practitioner student attending the University of Texas Rio 
Grande Valley School of Nursing. I would like to strongly recommend Les Linet as a psychiatric 
preceptor based off of my personal experience. Any student pursuing a degree in the 
psychiatric field would be privileged to have Dr Linet as their mentor. He holds a board 
certification in both adult and child psychiatry, and is very knowledgeable. I was able to attend 
his office visits remotely through a HIPPA compliant telemedicine system which makes it very 
convenient for students located all over the United States. Dr Linet can also precept students in 
his office located in Princeton, NJ. I have learned a tremendous amount of information in the 
short time spent with Dr Linet, and my experience in this preceptorship was truly invaluable.  
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